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Comments: I am extreme concerned about the proposed Mendenhall Glacier project. It would destroy the views

and the experience of being in and around the entire Glacier region with commericial boats on the lake and the

filling in of the lake near steep creek. The East and West Glacier trails provides important ways to experience the

environment, and the Steep Creek area is a safe way to experience bears. It's not necessary to block views of

the lake or provide traffic on the lake. We need more time to see the plans and comment.


